Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Dumping at sea licence application S0016-02

From: Housing Fem Dau <Fem.Dau@npws.gov.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 15 November 2022 11:30

To: Wexford Receptionist <REC WEX@epa.ie>

Subject: FW: Dumping at sea licence application S0016-02

S0016-02
A Chara,
Please find the Nature Conservation recommendations.

The proposed seabed dredging operations within Rosslare Port, Co Wexford has been evaluated by a
Natura Impact Statement and other documentation. The conclusion of the Natura Impact Statement
document is that the proposed works are unlikely to pose a significant likely risk to nature conservation
interests in the vicinity provided appropriate mitigation is implemented as outlined in section 7.3.

National Parks and Wildlife Service recommends that mitigating measures outlined in Section 7.3 of the
Natura Impact Statement are attached as a condition of consent.

Regards,
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Simon Dolan

An Roinn Tithiochta, Rialtais Aitiil agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage
Executive Officer

Aonad na nlarratas ar Fhorbairt

Development Applications Unit

Oifigi an Rialtais

Government Offices

Béthar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Contae Loch Garman, Y35 AP90
Newtown Road, Wexford, County Wexford, Y35 AP90



